
8 [($27.50 
per hour × 1.5 hours) + ($13.00 per hour 
× 1 hour)]. Thus, the estimated total 
labor cost burden for maintaining price 
lists is $1,101,275 ($54.25 per provider 
× 20,300 providers). 

The incremental cost to the 13% of 
small funeral providers not previously 
providing written documentation of the 
goods and services selected by the 
consumer, as previously noted, is 2,639 
hours. Assuming managerial or 
professional time for these tasks at 
approximately $27.50 per hour, the 

associated labor cost would be 
$72,572.50 (2,639 hours × $27.50 per 
hour). 

As previously noted, staff estimates 
that 48,000 hours of managerial or 
professional time is required annually to 
respond to telephone inquiries about 
prices. The cost of 48,000 hours of 
managerial or professional time for 
responding to telephone inquiries about 
prices at $27.50 per hour, is $1,320,000 
(48,000 hours × $27.50 per hour). 

The cost of training licensed and non- 
licensed funeral home staff to comply 
with the Funeral Rule is two hours per 
funeral home, with four employees of 
varying ranks each spending one-half 
hour on training. Consistent with 
estimates in the current clearance, the 
Commission is assuming that three 
funeral directors, at hourly wages of 
$27.50, $20, and $15, respectively, as 
well as one clerical or administrative 
staff member, at $13 per hour, require 
such training, for a total burden of 
40,600 hours (20,300 funeral homes × 2 
hours total per establishment), and 
$766,325 [($27.50 + $20 + $15 + $13) × 
1/2 hour per employee × 20,300 funeral 
homes]. 
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